
Notice

Hon'ble Mr. Justice Hemant Gupta, Chairman, Computer Committee, Punjab and Haryana High 

Court accompanied by other Hon'ble Judges would hold an interaction with the members of the Bar 

regarding Case Management System (CMS) and would launch the new SMS facility for the Bar at 2:00 

P.M. on 11.12.2013 in the Bar Room. President, Executive Members and All members of the Bar are 

requested to attend the program.

Hon'ble Members of the bar who have not received the password of CMS may collect the same 

from  Incharge NIC at  ASD Lab (Near High  Court Museum).


